
GP Update Evening
26th February 2019

7.15-9.15pm.
Hot buffet from 6.45pm

The Manor Hospital, Headington, Oxford OX3 7RP

Dermatology update Hand eczema and
Contact Dermatitis

Dr. Susan Cooper
Consultant dermatologist, Oxford

L’Oreal will be supporting the cost of refreshments at this meeting
2 hours CPD

-------------------------------------------------
Please book a place by email at least one week before the event. This to
ensure we have enough food for everyone who comes. Please add your details
to this flier and email it back to:

oxford.primary.care.learning2018@gmail.com

If you do not book we cannot offer a supper. We have only once cancelled an
event (over more than 10 years) but if we do we will let you know by the email
address you give below

Name
Practice
Address
email

Your booking will be confirmed by email


